
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, March 17, 2015 at 6:00 

p.m. at the Courthouse Annex Building for a called “advertised” meeting with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Hall and McCard present for the meeting.  Commissioner Denham was not 

present. Staff present were Mary J. Wynn, County Manager, Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and 

John Holland, County Attorney. Others present were Sheriff Andy Hester and Chief Deputy 

Charles Dean. 

 Chairman McCard called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Commissioner Calhoun gave the invocation. 

 Motion by Commissioner Burgess seconded by Commissioner Calhoun to enter into 

closed session at 6:01 p.m. for the purpose of personnel matter, motion passed with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Hall and McCard voting in favor of the motion. 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun seconded by Commissioner Burgess to returned back 

to the regular portion of the meeting at 6:09 p.m., motion passed with Commissioners Burgess, 

Calhoun, Hall and McCard voting in favor of the motion. 

 County Manager, Mary J. Wynn, announced her retirement at the end of her contact term 

(June 30, 2015).  Commissioners agreed to start the application process for County Manager as 

soon as possible. 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun seconded by Commissioner Hall to adjourn the 

meeting at 6:10 p.m. 

 

_______________________________ 

Sam McCard, Chairman 

Attest: __________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk       


